

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

William Powers, Jr., President University Distinguished Teaching Professor Hines H. Baker and Thelma Kelley Baker Chair in Law Main Building 400 • PO Box T • Austin, Texas 78713-8920 Direct Number (512) 471-1232 Facsimile Number (512) 471-8102 president@po.utexas.edu

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

March 12, 2014

TO:

Gregory Fenves, Executive Vice President and Provost Patricia Clubb, Vice President for University Operations Kevin Hegarty, Vice President and Chief Financial Officer Patricia Ohlendorf, Vice President for Legal Affairs

FROM:

Charles A. Roeckle, Deputy to the President

RE:

Faculty Council Legislation: D 11169-11170, Proposed Faculty Educational Benefit From the Faculty Welfare

Committee

The Faculty Council has submitted to President Powers the enclosed "Proposed Faculty Educational Benefit From the Faculty Welfare Committee," *Documents of the General Faculty* 11169-11170). This legislation was approved by the Faculty Council at its meeting of January 27, 2014. Prior to making his decision, the president would like to receive from each of you a written recommendation regarding this legislation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

CAR/gm

Enclosure

cc:

President William Powers, Jr.

Dr. Dean Neikirk, Secretary of the General Faculty and Faculty Council Ms. Debra Kress, Associate Vice President for Human Resources

Ms. Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty